
Pendleton Substation  
Security Upgrades

DOMINION ENERGY is improving security at Pendleton 
Substation in Virginia Beach as part of our Grid 
Transformation Plan. This project will enhance physical 
and cyber security measures and allow us to continue to 
provide the community with safe, reliable, and affordable 
electric service.

For more information, visit DominionEnergy.com/GTPsubs.  
Contact the project team by sending an email to 
powerline@dominionenergy.com or calling 888-291-0190.

PROJECT DETAILS
•	 Replace 8-foot-tall, 1-inch chain link fence with 

barbed wire with 12-foot-tall, 5/8-inch chain link fence

•	 Install cameras and sensing equipment

•	 Remove vegetation within 10 feet of permanent 
fenceline to meet security standards

•	 Install an expanded temporary fenceline during 
construction

•	 Restore areas impacted by temporary fence 
construction after project completion

PROJECT BENEFITS
•	 Proactively addresses potential threats to energy 

infrastructure 

•	 New, taller fence will conceal equipment and 
eliminates the need for barbed wire 

•	 New safety features better protect the energy grid
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This map is intended to serve as a 
representation of the project area and is not 
intended for detailed engineering purposes.

PROJECT SCHEDULE

	 DATE	 ACTIVITY

	 Spring 2025	 Stakeholder outreach and permitting begins

	 Mid-2025	 Anticipated construction start

	 Early 2026	 Anticipated construction completion
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